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MEMORANDUM TO:  Thomas D. Kinney, M.D.
FROM: David E. Lewis
SUBJECT: AMA Site Visit, May 15-16

The purpose of this memorandum is to give you a brief progress report on
the AMA site visit on May 15 and 16. [ am enclosing with this memorandum
a copy of the schedule for the two-day site visit, and as you mentioned
to me in your letter of May 4, we indeed did have problems getting some
of the clinical directors from the Medical Center to meet with the site
visit team because of the Quail Roost meetings. However, we were very
fortunate in that Drs. Jim Nuckolls, John Laszlo, Lois Pounds, and John
Tindall were able to spend a great deal of time with the site visit team
on Tuesday, May 16.

At the conclusion of the two-day site visit, I spent a few moments with
Drs. Harvey and Fauser, and they both seemed well satisfied that the sche-
dule which we had arranged for them gave them an opportunity to obtain an
indepth look into our Physician's Associate Program at Duke University.

I believe that the most worthwhile period of time they spent here at Duke

was on their tour through the clinical settings of the Veterans Administration
and Duke Hospitals with Mr. Paul Toth and Mr. John McQueary, when the members
of the site visit team had the opportunity to see physician's associates in
the various clinical areas.

Dr. John Fauser, the representative from the American Medical Association,
informed me that they would recommend to the Committee that our Program be
certified and that we would probably receive formal notification of this
action after September 12, 1972.

e =/ g;' /é.&c ——
David E. Lewis

Associate Director
Physician's Associate Program

DEL:ds

xc: D. Robert Howard, M.D.



SCHEDULE FOR AMA SITE VISIT

Monday, May 15

8:45 Meet Mr. David Lewis in Hilton Inn Lobby .
9:00-9:30 D. Robert Howard, M.D., Program Director
9:30-11:30 Administrative Staff:
D. Robert Howard, M.D., Program Director
David E. Lewis, Associate Director
John J. McQueary, R.P.A., Assistant Director of Education
Paul S. Toth, R.P.A., Surgical/Clinical Coordinator
11:30-2:30 Lunch with Didactic Instructional Staff
2:00-2:45 Students in Didactic Portion of Program
2:45-3:30 Residents Teaching Patient Evaluation Course
3:30-4:30 D. Robert Howard, M.D., Program Director
Eugene A. Stead, Jr., M.D., Florence McAlister Professor of Medicine
Chief Advisory Consultant
Dale Lindsay, Ph.D., Associate Director, Medical and Allied Health
Education
James C. Mau, Administrative Director, Physician's Associate Program

Evening Dinner - Members of Survey Team Only

Tuesday, May 16
8:15 Meet Mr. John McQueary in Hilton Inn Lobby

8:30-9:30 James G. Nuckolls, M.D., Medical Director, Physician's Associate Program
Chief Medical Resident, Veterans Administration Hospital

9:30-10:45 Tour of Clinical Facilities - Mr. John McQueary, Mr. Paul Toth
10:45-11:15 Students in Clinical Portion of Program

11:15-11:45 B.B. Bagby, M.D., Chief of Staff, Oteen Veterans Administration Hospital
12:00-2:30 Lunch - Clinical Supervisors

2:30-2:45 Telephone Conversation with Physician/Employer
: J. Elliott Dixon, M.D., Ayden, North Carolina _

2:45-3:00 Telephone Conversation with Graduate Physician's Associate
Steve Joyner, Ayden, North Carolina.



Tuesday, May 16

3:00-3:15 Telephone Conversation with Physician/Employer
Senneca Ferry, M.D., Lehigh Acres, Florida

3:15-3:30 Telephone Conversatioh with Graduate Physician's Associate

Doug Huber, Lehigh Acres, Florida

3:30 D. Robert Howard, M.D., Dale Lindsay, Ph.D., David Lewis



